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May 28, 2010

Dear Joe,

First I would like to thank you and RMTS for all your time and help in the design of new tooling,
different material types, special heat treats and things that will enhance tooling life. You have been a
long time friend and reliable vendor with one thing in mind, how can we make it better. Hopefully
together we will continue to improve and make roll tooling more profitable for Parthenon and
RMTS. Parthenon was one of the first customers to use the Patent pending “Super Roll”
manufacturing processes, which doubled the amount of footage between regrinds. So this means
Parthenon saved the cost of 1 complete regrind, plus the shipping costs. Great savings!

To summarize RMTS, Great Tooling vendor that is willing to go the extra mile to make it right!

Thanks to the people at RMTS for all the hard work!

Sincerely,
Ricky Duke

Tooling Engineer
Parthenon Metal Works
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